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26th January 2018 

 

Core Subject (English and Maths) Lessons 

Dear Parents and Carers of year 6 children, 

Staff have been looking at ways to best to support the children over the 

coming months as they prepare for their end of key stage assessments in 

May 2018. To support the children in their learning groupings have been 

arranged to allow for the children to be taught in groups which are smaller in 

size so that lessons can be focused on particular aspects for each group. 

Due to the funding of staff by the governing body we are fortunate this year 

to have smaller numbers of children spread across more classes to enable 

this to happen.  The children have started to work in these smaller groups 

this week and we trust that they will benefit greatly from these new groups 

over the coming weeks. 

If you have any questions regarding the groupings or how you can support 

your child further in readiness for their end of key stage assessments, please 

speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Best regards 

 

Mr M J Forber 

Executive Headteacher 

 


